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Association for Healthcare Philanthropy 
Welcomes New Executive Vice President 

 
WASHINGTON, D.C., (April 22, 2003) – Association for Healthcare Philanthropy (AHP) 
President/Chief Executive Officer William C. McGinly, Ph.D., CAE, today announced the 
employment of Terence J. Rainey as AHP executive vice president. 
 
"AHP's membership has long benefited from the expertise and excellence of the Association's staff. 
The addition of Rainey to our team will enhance our effectiveness in disseminating AHP's message 
and influencing key decision makers on the profession's behalf," McGinly said. "Rainey's 
association background will allow AHP to obtain the full benefit of his knowledge and advance our 
members efforts in health care philanthropy." 
 
Rainey joins AHP with 18 years of association experience. Rainey offers leadership and 
management experience in program development, education and training, IT, meetings, publications 
and fulfillment management, advocacy and financial management. Before joining AHP, Rainey was 
vice president for operations at the American Public Communications Council. 
 
 
 
AHP, established in 1967, is a not-for-profit organization whose 3,300 members manage 
philanthropic programs in 1,900 of the nation's 3,400 not-for-profit health care providers. AHP 
members raised more than $8 billion in FY 2001. 
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